
 
 
 

 

For:   Parents/Guardians and students  
   entering Kindergarten at Empire P. S.  

Date: Wednesday May 18th 2016 
Time: 6:15 pm – 7:30 pm  
 
We welcome our new families to attend this 

evening and learn about our Kindergarten program. It is a great 
opportunity to answer some of your questions about beginning 
school.  

At this drop-in event you will have an opportunity to visit some 
classrooms and experience a little of what a play-based classroom 
might look like. 

Come anytime between 6:15 pm and 7:30 pm as it suits your 
family’s schedule. Each family can move freely through the exhibits 
and activities. 

Hope to see you there!! 
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